Waterman, Robert - WHD
m

From: AT&T Mail Center <accutraninc@bellsouth.net>
Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2015 1:14 PM

To: WHDPRAComments

Subject: sheltered workshop certificate

We are very opposed to the ding away with the special minimum wage for workers with

disabilities. Our workshop could not survive without the certificate. Many of our people are not able
to work in public jobs, but a able to live production lives in our workshop setting. Without the ability to
be able to pay based on the individual's ability we would not be able to operate. Thank you for your
consideration. Charlotte Pollitt, Executive Director



